
 
 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawá:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

MCK receives proposed amendments 
to Kahnawá:ke Membership Law 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 5, Kenténha/October 2005) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) wishes to announce that the Council of Elders has  
presented Chief and Council with a number of proposed amendments to the 
Kahnawá:ke Membership Law. 
 
Some of the proposed amendments were introduced to community members at 
an information meeting held by the Council of Elders last night (Tuesday). It is 
our understanding that another meeting is being scheduled in order to inform 
community members on the complete list of proposed amendments. 
 
The chiefs are reviewing/discussing the proposed amendments. The issue will be 
brought forth at the next Community Meeting scheduled for 29 Kentenhkó:wa/ 
November. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 
 


